
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 

 

Ms. Maisie Cheng, J.P. 

Director of Environmental Protection 

EIA Ordinance Register Office 

Environmental Protection Department 

(E-mail: eiaocomment@epd.gov.hk) 

12 November 2020 

Dear Ms. Cheng, 

 

Project Profile for Drainage Improvement Works at Nam Wa Po 

 

Green Power would like to draw your kind attention to our comments about the above-captioned 

Project Profile. 

 

1. The proposed drainage improvement works mainly take place in the ecologically non-sensitive 

brownfields and developed areas whereas the works shall not disturb the adjoining natural 

woodland and other stream sections around the hillside area. 

 

2. Relocation of native Small Snakehead (Channa asiatica) shall be conducted at night time, in 

which the ecologist would have a higher chance to spot the fishes. 

 

3. The project area falls within the water gathering ground, the project proponent is responsible for 

strictly following the WSD’s guideline “Conditions of Working within Water Gathering Ground” 

in protecting the potable water. 

 

4. In particular, the construction materials shall be stored properly and the workers shall not be 

allowed to wash the instruments, equipment, clothes, and utensils in streams or water bodies or 

that will generate polluted surface runoff feeding Ma Wat River. 

 

Thank you very much for your kind attention. For any inquiries, please contact the undersigned at 

Green Power (T: 39610200, F: 2314 2661, Email: wflo@greenpower.org.hk). 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
LO Wing-fung 

Assistant Senior Education & Conservation Officer 

Green Power 
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